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18th January 2020 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

St Helen’s Senior National School will commence accepting applications for your child 

to transition to third class in September from today 18th January 2021. In line with our 

annual admissions notice, the completed application forms must be returned to our 

school by Friday 5th February 2021.  

 

I am attaching a copy of the application for enrolment form to this email. Please print 

this off, complete it and return the completed form either by post or online to 

admin@helens.ie. Our postal address is St. Helen’s Senior National School, Limetree 

Avenue, Portmarnock, Co. Dublin  D13 X326. The application for enrolment form can 

also be downloaded from our website, www.helens.ie.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 
 

Gwyn Bhreathnach 
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